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February Update

The group’s second meeting on 19" February saw another 2 new members join the team —
remember the group represents the Hardwicke Neighbourhood, anyone can join.
Background information on the Hardwicke NDP can be found on the Gloucester Rural
Community Council website at http://www.grcc.org.uk/neighbourhood-development-
plans /hardwicke-ndp.

The group has commenced gathering evidence around the themes identified in the
inaugural workshop in September 2013.

The HNDPG validation survey is in draft and will be inserted in the April edition of
Hardwicke Matters. Returns will be requested by 23 April with a free draw entry for any
guestionnaires returned.

Entrants (and there were many) for the HNDP logo competition at Hardwicke School was
judged at the meeting. The standard was exceptionally high so choosing a winner was very
difficult. Well done and many thanks to everyone who entered.

The next meeting will be on 19t" March commencing at 6pm in the Hardwicke Village Hall
Lounge — all are welcome For info contact Hardwicke PC Clerk




